NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that on October 15, 2018, at 9:00 A.M. the DeKalb County
Council shall conduct a hearing on the request of the DeKalb County Commissioners to sell a
property on East Cherry Street, Butler, DeKalb County, Indiana not being utilized by the County
and not utilized by the County for many years. Anyone wishing to make comment upon the
request to sell by the Commissioners may attend the hearing and make those comments. The
DeKalb County Council is required to approve any disposal of property, but not without
conducting a public hearing after giving notice under Indiana Code 5-3-1. Written comments
will be received by the DeKalb County Auditor on or before the date of the hearing. The hearing
will be held at the DeKalb County Courthouse, Second Floor, Commissioner’s Room, 100 South
Main Street, Auburn, Indiana 46706.

DATED: September 20, 2018

Jan Bauman, DeKalb County Auditor



